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TREE OF JOY

The Rotary Club of West Pennant Hills and Cherrybrook is
running two Tree's of Joy this year. One is in partnership with
Cherrybrook Village Shopping Centre and is our 29th annual
Tree of Joy.

The other is in partnership with Westleigh Village taking over from
the Thornleigh Club who handed in their Rotary Charter this year.
The purpose of the Tree of Joy is to give some who are less
fortunate a little happiness this Christmas.

Please visit the trees from now until Dec 14 to select a gift tag.
This year at Cherrybrook Shopping Centre tags can be collected |
from the wall next to the audiologist.

The Club has 9 charities seeking help and around 1200 gift |
requests across the two sites.

The tree at Westleigh is in its usual place outside the
Newsagency. The gifts bring much joy to the recipients as
evidenced by the comments below from some of the carers.
If you would like to know more about Rotary and the many

projects we carry out in the community, please call 0439 819 965
or visit our website http://www.wphcrotary.org/
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